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January 29th, 2024 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
As a long-valued supporter of Chore Service, we wanted you to be among 
the first to know some exciting news. 
 
Chore Service and Litchfield Hills Chore Service are consolidating operations 
under Chore Service.  Both organizations share the same vision, mission, 
and services - keeping the elderly and people with disabilities safely and 
independently at home, regardless of their ability to pay for needed  
services.   
 
The consolidation was primarily driven by a desire to maximize our  
resources to provide better services for the people of our community.  
Working together, we will be able to ensure support for the most vulnerable  
in our community, as both organizations have done for over 20 years.   
 
With this partnership, residents in 13 towns in Litchfield County can rely 
on the familiarity and consistency they value and expect. 
 
The consolidation is scheduled to close on February 1st, 2024, pending 
board approval on January 29th, 2024 and regulatory agency approval  
forthcoming.  
 
For more information on the consolidation, please refer to the attached 
press release and FAQS. 
 
Please do not hesitate to call the office at (860) 435-9177 or email for  
further information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jane MacLaren   Dolores Perotti 
Executive Director   Board Chair 
(jane@choreservice.org)  (doloresperotti12@gmail.com) 


